
6006 Executive Boulevard      Suite 100 Rockville, Maryland 20852      301.496.9411

Dear ECDC Parents of Children under the Age of Two,

In accordance with the Maryland State Department of Education, Office of

Childcare regulations, ECDC is required to have parental permission to offer

Vitamin D Milk to children under the age of two.

Please fill out and return this form to the Front Desk.

____ Yes, I would like my child to receive Vitamin D Milk during center

hours.

_____ No, I would prefer to provide my own milk.

Child’s Name _______________________________________________

Parent’s Signature_______________________________________________

Date________________________________________________________


